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AA News Digest Part of Niner Insider

Starting on the first day of classes for the fall semester, Monday, August 22, the Academic Affairs Weekly News Digest
will come to you as part of Niner Insider, your daily source for campus news. You will find the link to the Academic Affairs
Weekly News Digest under the Faculty/Staff “Need to Know” header.

Office of Academic Affairs Move to Cato

Effective August 2, the Office of Academic Affairs (OAA) is now located on the second floor of Cato Hall. We are in the
process of updating the provost.charlotte.edu webpage to indicate new office numbers for Office of Academic Affairs
staff, but we are always reachable via email or phone (phone numbers did not change).

Register for University Convocation

Please register for University Convocation on Wednesday, August 17 at 9:30 a.m. in the Popp Martin Student Union,
Multipurpose Room. University Convocation is a time for faculty and staff to gather to celebrate the start of a new
academic year and learn more about key priorities and initiatives for the University. A general faculty meeting will
immediately follow the program. Registration.

Center for Teaching and Learning Workshops

Summer Back-to-School Workshops
The Center for Teaching and Learning welcomes you back to campus with a diverse line-up of workshops and
professional development offerings to help you prepare for the fall semester: Canvas, Poll Everywhere, Zoom, quizzing,
videos, analytics, teaching online, active learning, viewpoint diversity, the syllabus and more! The start of semester
webpage links to our registration site and the option to download a printable schedule of pre-semester training
opportunities. Visit the Start of Semester Webpage.

Faculty Council News

Please visit the Faculty Governance website for the latest news from the Faculty Council including:
● Meeting Schedules
● Agendas/Minutes
● Latest News

Dissertation Defenses

The dissertation defense is one of the ways a new scholar demonstrates readiness to join the academy and is an
opportunity to share their research widely. View All Dissertation Defense Announcements

Latest AA News

https://securelb.imodules.com/s/1721/m19/interior-alt.aspx?sid=1721&gid=2&pgid=4102&cid=8803
https://teaching.charlotte.edu/eventsworkshops/start-semester
https://facultygovernance.charlotte.edu/fc/meeting-schedule
https://facultygovernance.charlotte.edu/faculty-council/agendas-minutes
https://facultygovernance.charlotte.edu/news
https://graduateschool.charlotte.edu/dissertation-defense-announcements


For up-to-the-minute news from Academic Affairs (faculty awards, research, recognition, initiatives), visit the Academic
Affairs Division News webpage.

The DAA News Digest is distributed each Monday to Academic Affairs faculty and staff.
To have items included in the digest, complete the NEWS DIGEST REQUEST FORM.

Deadline for submission is 11:00 a.m. every Friday.

https://provost.charlotte.edu/news
https://provost.charlotte.edu/news
https://provost.charlotte.edu/division-news/weekly-news-digest
https://forms.gle/WQr1yTounJSUqLdz5

